
To whom it may concern,

We are writing to indicate our support for Kevin and Jane's zoning application for City Corner Mart. They are friendly and responsible business

owners and their bodega adds a lot of character to the neighborhood. We look forward to their expanded store offerings and ask that you please

approve their application.

Please feel free to reach out to us with any questions.

Janie and Casey Skeens

2615 Sherman Avenue NW

 
 
Submitted on 11/20/2017 by: 
Janie and Casey Skeens 
2615 Sherman Avenue NW, Washington DC 20001
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